
From:  
Sent: Friday, January 17, 2025 11:47 AM 
To: Corporate <Corporate@pemberton.ca> 
Subject: 7474 Prospect 

  

Hello Mayor & council. 
I am currently still working on resolving the work done at my house and the section 57. I have been 
going back-and-forth with Nikki from town and my engineer. As of today I do not have a concrete 
date of completion, but I am going to continue to work until it is resolved. Thanks 
Adam and Tasha 
Sent from my iPhone 

 




